
 

March 23rd, 2023 
Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting following the Christmas break will be on Tuesday, April 4th, 
2023. Please see the Town’s website at www.carletonplace.ca for start time and associated 
documents. 
 

 
Easter Waste Collection Changes 
Good Friday – Friday, April 7th, 2023 
 
Due to Good Friday being a holiday, garbage & recycling collection that would normally occur on 
Friday, April 7th will instead occur on Saturday April 8th, 2023 
 
Waste Collection will be collected as normal on Monday, April 10th, 2023. 
 
For more information about garbage & recycling collection in the Town of Carleton Place, please visit 
our website, www.carletonplace.ca or download the free Carleton Place Waste Solutions App from 
the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store to receive information & reminders about waste and 
recycling collection. 
 
CP Scoop 
 
Extra! Extra! The Town of Carleton Place has an e-newsletter service called 'CP Scoop’. Carleton 
Place Town Hall news will be delivered right to your inbox. It has information on municipal programs 
and services, construction updates, upcoming events, waste collection information, notices of public 
meetings, and more! 
 
Sign up on the Town’s website at www.carletonplace.ca/cpscoop 
 
Virtual Town Hall 
The Town of Carleton Place has a Virtual Town Hall website which enables residents to view tax and 
utility accounts online, register pets or renew pet licenses, and set up pre-authorized payments. Visit 
www.carletonplace.ca/virtualtownhall for more information on how to register! 
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